
Effective 11/11/2022 
From the COVID Task Force and the Moving Ahead Steering Committee (MASC) 
Replaces USG Covenant for COVID Safety, in accordance with Board’s delegation of all COVID 
Safety decisions  
 

COVID Safety at USG 
 
USG asks all who wish to attend services in person to be immunized as per CDC 
recommendations.   If you are not immunized or have impaired immunity, please participate 
online or wear a mask at all times when you are indoors.  If you are feeling unwell, including 
new onset of cough, nasal or sinus symptoms, sore throat, or other COVID symptoms, please 
stay home and participate in online activities.   
 
Effective Nov 13, 2022, masks are optional when Philadelphia is at the low or medium 
community risk level as designated by CDC.    Masks are required indoors if you recently have 
been exposed to someone with COVID.  Masks will be required for everyone if the community 
risk level for Philadelphia returns to high. 

 


